
 

Memo                

 

 

 

To: Dr. Karla Guseman 

 

CC:  Board of Education 

 

From:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

 

Date:  March 16, 2020 

 

Re:  Donations 

 

 

 
The following donations were received.  

 Mrs. Michelle Binder donated $500 towards the Joliet Central Chess Team on February 20, 2020. 

 The following donors donated to the Joliet Central Black Student Union on February 28, 2020.  

o All Nations Church of God in Christ donated $500 

o Mrs. Edna Brass donated $100 

o Mr. John E. Lucas donated $650 

o Ms. Vanessia Gould donated $35 

o Mr. Dwayne Barefield donated $500 

o Mr. Jerhaun Cameron donated $200 

o Ms. Deborah Summers donated $100 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 

Thank you.  
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